
 

Do not be anxious about  
anything, but in everything  
by prayer and supplication  

with thanksgiving,  
let your requests be made  

known to God.  
                                 —Philippians 4:6 

   

Mondays 
6:00pm  Spanish as a Second Language 
Class [CLC]  
 
Tuesdays 
6:00pm CBCC Mid-Week Bible Study [CLC] 

6:00pm Pickleball 

 
Thursdays 
6:00pm Pickleball 
 
July 2 
Independence Day Cookout 
Bring a side dish and dessert. 
 
July 4 
[Church Office Closed] 
5:30pm Young at Heart Game Night  
 
July 8 
8:00am Church Work Day 
 
July 11 
Men’s Small Group Bible Studies Begin 
11:00am  CBSM Tasty Tuesday at Zaxby’s 
 
July 14 
5:30pm Young at Heart Picnic 
 
July 18 
9:00am Sewing for Missions [Student Center] 

           Bring Sack Lunch 
6:00pm Women’s Ministry Movie Night 
 
July 19 
Quarterly Business Meeting 
 
July 22-29 
Panama Mission Trip 
 
July 23 
3:30pm Deacon’s Meeting 
 

July 26 
11:30am Brotherhood Lunch [Captain D’s] 
 

 
   



“On Your Wondrous Works, I Will Meditate” 
 
Often in scripture God commands us to  
recall all the ways the Lord has blessed us.  
We are so prone to neglect or forget the  
faithfulness of God.  
 
David tells us in Psalm 145:1-7: 
 

I will extol you, my God and King, and bless 
your name forever and ever. Every day I will 
bless you and praise your name forever and 
ever. Great is the Lord, and greatly to be 
praised, and his greatness is unsearchable. 
One generation shall commend your works to 
another, and shall declare your mighty acts. 
On the glorious splendor of your majesty, and 
on your wondrous works, I will meditate. 
They shall speak of the might of your awesome 
deeds, and I will declare your greatness. They 
shall pour forth the fame of your abundant 
goodness and shall sing aloud of your  
righteousness.  

 
Not only should we remember God’s  
faithfulness, but we are commanded to testify 
to the next generation.  
 
I recently was able to sit with my Dad and talk 
about all the ways God has blessed our family. 
You can’t help but praise the Lord when you 
check the scoreboard of your life!  
 
I challenge you, church  
family, to make it a point to 
sit with your loved ones and 
share with them how good 
God has been to you. You 
will be blessed if you do! 

In His Service, 

 
Peyton Kelly 



Sunday Morning 

   8:45am Sunday School 
   10:00am Morning Worship 
    (Preschool, Children’s Church, and Nursery provided) 
 

Sunday Evening 

   5:00pm Adventure Club & CBSM Connect 
                Disciple Life Classes 
 

Tuesday 

   6:00pm CBCC Mid-Week Bible Study 
 

Wednesday 

   6:00pm Bible Study & Prayer Meeting         
                CBSM The Well  & Torchlighters 
   7:10pm Choir Rehearsal 

Camellia Family, 
 
In Matthew 28:18-20, Jesus lays out for us the 
church's mission. He says that we are to go and 
make disciples of all nations, baptizing them in the 
name of the Father, Son, and the Holy Spirit, 
teaching them to observe all that I have  
commanded you.  
 
Along with worshipping our Lord corporately and 
in our personal lives, this is the essential task and 
mission of the church. Simply put, if we are not 
doing this, we are not doing what the Lord wants.  
 
As your pastor, it fills my heart with joy to see how 
we obey this command within our church.  
 
We are participating in this mission in several 
ways. First, we have shown great faithfulness  
financially. Camellia Baptist Church gives 5.5% of 
all of our undesignated receipts to the Cooperative 
Program, which funds Southern Baptist missions 
through the North American Mission Board and 
International Mission Board. We gave over 
$26,000 to Lottie Moon and over $6,000 to Annie 
Armstrong to also directly fund these mission 
boards.  
 
We have also been faithful in not just giving but 
also going. In March, we sent eight church  
members to Chiriqui, Panama, to serve alongside 
IMB missionaries there. On July 22nd - 29th, we 
will send ten church members to Panama City, 
Panama, to serve alongside more IMB  
missionaries. These ten will be Joe & Ann McNeal, 
Peyton & Kayla Kelly, Don & Renee Neal, Blake & 
Kortney Turner, and Chris & Leslie Morgan.  
 
Please pray for each of these as they prepare for 
the trip. For both of these trips, we also have 
shown great faithfulness in how we have  
supported them financially. If you would still like 
to give to support this trip, you can do so  
throughout July. 
 
Lastly, we have been so faithful here in Prattville. 
Back in August & September, we sent out over 40 
people each Sunday to pray with Camellia Estates. 
Many of you still pray for and reach out to your 
“ones” from our “Who’s Your One?” initiative. And 
so many more have been faithful in just inviting 
others and talking to people about Jesus.  
 
Camellia, this is the mission of the church. We 
have been so faithful, but much more work must 
be done. Let’s commit to praying for how we, as a 
church, can continue to show greater and greater 
faithfulness to this mission in the coming year. 
 
May God bless you, 
                                                                                                                             
Bro. James  

The Women’s Ministry is collecting items for the  
Cancer Center. Donate any snack items such as  
crackers, bottled water, chips, peppermints, etc. 

Tasty Tuesday 

JULY  11 
11:00am—Zaxby’s 

12:00pm—Bama Lanes 



 

Address Label 

 

 

Ministerial Staff 

Senior Pastor                                                            
Rev. James Taylor  (270)213-0536 

Assoc. Pastor of Music & Ministries  
Rev. Peyton Kelly  (334)730-2822 

Interim Director of Children’s Ministry                                             
Hilary Taylor  (270)213-0561  

Student Ministries Director                        
Blake Turner  (334)730-3968 

Camellia School Administrator                                        
Jessica Senn  (334)365-5693 

Support Staff 

Administrative Assistant:  
 Tiffany Dorough (334)365-0231 

 
Church Office Hours: 

Mon-Fri. 7:30am -12:00pm, 1:00pm- 4:30pm 

201 Woodvale Rd.  
Prattville, AL 36067 

First 10 people to sign up will receive a free cookbook from Women of Joy. 

Reserve your 
place today! 

Contact Leslie Morgan at 334-201-8219. 


